
 

 

        KINOLOŠKI SAVEZ  U BOSNI I  HERCEGOVINI 

Bosanski kinološki savez 

        Nusreta Šišića Dede 7, 71000 Sarajevo, BiH 

BKS BOXER KLUB 
 

 

TO:  The ATIBOX presidium 

Sarajevo, 28.10.2021. 

 

According to your letter informing us of the events at the ATIBOX Assembly and the participation and 

activities of Mr. Hernandez and Mrs. Michel, we are obliged to tell you: 

1. Mr. Hernandez and Mrs. Michel did not inform us about the meeting, agenda, and other related 

topics and did not receive any accordance, permission, or instructions authorizing their representation 

of the BKS Boxer Club at the meeting; 

2. Mr. Hernandez and Mrs. Michel did not pay the membership fee for the current year and by this lost 

the legitimacy of representing the BKS Boxer club anywhere; 

3. We also want to ask you to declare the vote of Mrs. Michel as invalid. Mr. Hernandez's views and 

opinions represent his personal views, which have nothing to do with the BKS Boxer club. We ask that 

our club not be placed in the context of the behavior of Mr. Hernandez and Mrs. Michel; 

4. BKS and BKS Boxer club are entirely loyal to the current management and policy pursued by ATIBOX; 

5. We would also like to inform you that we have decided that Mr. Hernandez and Mrs. Michel can no 

longer be members of our club under any circumstances. 

 

Best regards 

Refet Hadžić, BKS general secretary   Denis Čamo, president of BKS Boxer klub 

 


